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MATHEMATICS CONTEST 2023

For the past three years, our students have taken part in the University of Waterloo
Mathematics contest and this has really helped them to drastically improve their skills in
the subject. The program also presents students with an opportunity to compete with their
peers across the world. On 6th April this year, 54 students from year 9, 10 and 11
participated in the competition and now we are waiting for the results patiently. Students
will get certificates which will help them while applying for further studies at the University
of Waterloo and other renowned world universities.

A section of the 54 students from Junior High sitting for the University of Waterloo Mathematics Contest
2023



INCLUSIVE EDUCATION DEPARTMENT GRADUATION
AT OSHWAL CENTER

As Junior High campus, we do recognize that every student is unique
and have different learning abilities and capabilities. We swiftly
identify and separate those that have challenges in their learning  and
social abilities from the mainstream classes and instead, put them in
the Inclusive Education Department (IED). We have a specialized team
of teachers that takes them through basic independent living and
vocational skills. 

The key skills they learn include communication, numeracy, literacy
and money. After the five year ASDAN generated program, the
graduates can proceed to college if they wish but for those who do
not wish to proceed, they can live independently.

On 14th April this year, Sonali Shah and Nikheel Maru successfully
graduated from the program in a colourful ceremony that was held at
the Oshwal Centre. Sonali has indicated that she intends to pursue a
course in hospitality whereas Nikheel intends to pursue a career in
Photography and Multimedia studies.



We are alive to the reality that learning does not only take place in class.
Education trips are in fact a fun way of studying outside the four walls of the
classroom. In the same vein, a group of 152 students went for a trip to the
Nairobi National Park on 21st April. The students had a one hour safari walk
followed by another hour of visiting wildlife at the park. They saw lions,
hippos, rhinos,, cheetahs, leopards among others. This kind of trips also
extended their Biological thinking and enhanced their learning experience.

YEAR 7 TRIP TO NAIROBI NATIONAL PARK






